
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am strongly in favour of the Bill to pass anti-discrimination laws to protect GLBTI people in 
Australia. 
 
I have seen discrimination in the workplace against myself as a gay man, and for others as well. 
Luckily now I work in an office that is highly accepting, but this isn't true for everyone. The way 
people feel at work has a huge impact on their mental health. 
 
I strongly urge you to recommend that this Bill be passed ASAP. 
 
Kind regards, 
Jed Gilbert 
 


